
IT’S A WRAP!  BIG SNOW II

This is our last Sly Fox Ski Club trip for the season.

There were 29 of us that made their way up to Indianhead 
Resort Lodge.  We welcomed three new members of Sly Fox, 
Lauren, Alan & Coulter.  Happy 
time was had by all. 

We started the weekend at Dudleys Saloon, 
music while we enjoyed
ski friends.  Some tried to keep it going in th
succeeded gathering in

The ski conditions were 
temperatures.  New this year was a Scavenger Hunt on 
Saturday.  We used our phones to take photos of a list of 
tasks.  Some I can put on the website & some a
the end of the Hunt we all gathered for a 
the top of Indianhead serving Gluhwein
opportunity to take a group photo.  
tasks & were awarded their prizes at breakfast. 

It was really nice to be able to warm up and visit
the day at Red Dog fire pit, Sky Bar or Loggers
are getting close to memories

I want to thank all that joined in the fun of the weekend.  Keep 
your schedule open for next year
are confirmed & contracts signed, I
2021-22 Membership year

Here’s to more fun! 
Deb Bramschreiber, Big Snow Trip 

A BIG thanks to Sam for his help!
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